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Ceremonial Installation of Board of Supervisors, School Board Set for Jan. 6 
 

The public is invited to attend the joint ceremonial swearing-in of members of the Loudoun 
County Board of Supervisors and School Board, Saturday, January 6, 2024, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m., at 
the Holiday Inn, 45425 Holiday Drive in Sterling. The majority of the newly elected and reelected 
members of the Board of Supervisors and School Board are scheduled to attend. Members of the 
public are also invited to attend a gala celebration event January 6 at the same location, 6:30 – 10:00 
p.m. 

 
Members of the Board of Supervisors and School Board officially begin their 2024-2027 

terms on January 1, 2024, with the first meetings of both Boards scheduled for January 2. 
 
More information about the Loudoun County School Board is online at www.lcps.org. More 

information about the Loudoun County Board of Supervisors is online at loudoun.gov/bos.  
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